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SEW ON & SEW FORTH 
CRAZY QUILTERS GUILD NEWSLETTER - April, 2019 

 
 
 
 

PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE - By Vicki Nardone 

 

 

  
Good day Quilters!  

 

I’ve been reflecting on some feedback I received since 

our last meeting, and it is all about what a warm and 

welcoming environment our meetings have become! I 

am quite proud of that and you should be too, because 

it takes all of us to make that happen. I join clubs 

because I have a passion for the craft, or subject, but 

I stay for the camaraderie, support, and fun. I would 

guess many of you feel the same way, so let’s keep 

that in mind and continue this great trajectory we are 

on. And, did you notice every seat in the House was 

taken?? Setting up another table at our next meeting to 

accommodate the onslaught of new members😉.  

 

Quilt in Public Day on the 16th was a lot fun! We had peeps at both the LW library and Laguna 

Cafe. We also sold raffle tix for our opportunity quilt, so all-in-all, it was a great day! Thanks 

tons to all who worked the event and shared their passion. 

 

Our quilt show is around the corner and there is still so much to be done and so many 

opportunity tickets to be sold! Please swing by the quilt studio on Thursday afternoon to sign up 

to help if you haven’t already done so. With Ann Ainsworth relocating and leaving the club, 

who knows who else will have the energy to tackle this in the future, so let’s make this show a 

hum-dinger! 

 

At next month’s meeting, we will have an opportunity quilt from the Flying Geese Quilt Guild, 

so make sure you bring your moolah - this quilt is pretty cute! 

 

Remember to ask for our new “calling” cards from Linda when you check in at the next 

meeting. They offer prospective members a free meeting, and each one with your name on the 

back gives you a chance at a great prize later in the year! 

 

Ok that’s it from me. As always, your comments, concerns, and suggestions are always 

welcome. 

 

Happy quilting! 

Vicki 
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MEMBERSHIP – By Linda Nelson 

 

On my daily walks I have been enjoying the good weather we are now experiencing and in 

addition like looking for the signs of spring. With the warmer weather and also the program 

last month my creative quilting has increased.  I hope this can also be said of you as well.    

 

Our guild is now at 61 members.  Welcome to our new member Tammy LaMotte.  Her 

information can be found on the member page of the guild’s web site.     

 

 April Birthdays: 

  

Angelina Kirkpatrick 7 

Denyse Rose 10 

Mary Kristiansen 21 

Michiko Amemiya 22 

Paula Minnehan 24 

Babe Davies 27 

Diane Paar 30 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SHOW AND TELL – By Audrey Bowman 

 

At the March meeting, we had for member for Show and Tell. 

 

Linda Nelson showed us two small quilts. The Lighthouse design, from By the Sea, is paper 

pieced. The second quilt is by Jo Morton a traditional quilter. 
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Shari Riter Shared the “Firehouse T – Shirt “ quilt. The quilt was created from T-Shirts from a 

Laguna Hills Fireman.  The T-Shirts were all from places he visited or stations he served at.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Fran Nuelle showed her “Oregon 3 Sisters” quilt.  Coming from 

Oregon she had to buy the pattern at Road to California last year. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ruth Bailey showed “Luna’s Birthday”  Luna said she wanted purple and so it was. 
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FEBRUARY MEETING PROGRAM – By Ann Davis 

 

The presentation at our March meeting from Stephania Bommarito was entertaining, educational 

and inspiring. Stephania exhibited small quilt creations that each had its own whimsy and 

creative techniques which were accompanied by a story. Her fantastical stories explained how 

the pieces came together or what the quilts would do once completed.  

 

(Here's a few pictures to wet your whistle.  All of the pictures (40) are available on the Crazy 

Quilters website. ) 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


